Parnjit Singh

From: Kelly Pawlyn [N
Sent: 04 February 2022 16:19

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application No: 2021/3225/P OBJECTION

Dear Camden Planning,

I would like to make an objection to the scale of the development at Murphy’s Yard
Application No: 2021/3225/P

Historic England have recently objected on grounds of harming the iconic view from Parliament Hill -'

| am not against the development in general and recognise the need for affordable homes for local people,
but | would favour something appropriate in scale and one that relates to the existing patchwork of
‘villages’ that have a distinct feel and make this diverse place such a great place to live in.

Many thanks,

Kelly Pawlyn



